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As a liquor store owner in Eugene, I wrote in support of HB2502. We appreciate the 

support and safety net of our livelihoods, should privatization of our industry ever 

come. I employ 8, and work 7 days a week to try to make ends meet. HB2502 would 

go a long ways towards making that effort worth while, should big business swoop in 

and crush all of our mom and pop businesses. 


